
Mon 18/12/2023 17:00 
 
We write to object to the licensing application to hold up to 15 large events a year in Ludlow Castle ref 
23/03503/LPREM  
 
I was unable to fill in your representation pack pdf as it would not accept  written additions to the form 
 
Names Frances Carlile and Alan Oldham 
Address 17 Mill St, Ludlow SY8 1BE 
frances.carlile@gmail.com 
residents of Ludlow 
 
We object to the application under the grounds of Prevention of Public Nuisance 
 
We object to  the  disproportionate  nuisance of noise levels for FIFTEEN events per year. This is a 
disproportionate  number for a small town the size of Ludlow.  The castle is situated within a residential area.  
 
yours sincerely 
Frances Carlile 
Alan oldham  

 
------------------------------ 
Tue 19/12/2023 12:45 

Hi Frances and Alan, 

For us to accept your representations, you need to confirm that you have read our guidance and are aware of 
our process (that includes your full details will be provided to the applicant and the sub- committee) and that 
you agree to the statement below: 

We fully understand that this representation will be made available to the 

applicant and included in the Sub Committee’s Hearing papers which are 

publicly accessible documents, and any subsequent appeal court proceedings. 

Kind regards 

Ross O’Neil 

Public Protection Officer – Specialist 

------------------------------- 
Wed 20/12/2023 09:35 
 
Hi Ross,  
Thank you for getting back to me. 
We can confirm that we have read your guidance, are aware of your process and have agreed to 
your statement (as highlighted in your email) 
With many thanks 
Frances and Alan 

mailto:frances.carlile@gmail.com

